
13th June 2017, 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re:  Diocesan Inspection 

Further to the inspection that was carried out by the Diocese last term, we are 

delighted to say that you can now review the report, which we have posted to 

our website.  We have been given a rating of ‘Outstanding’. 

We would like to thank all those Parents who spoke to the Inspector on the 

day. 

If you have any queries with regard to the report, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Lucy Burman 

Head teacher 

  


